
From: registrar
To: Tamara Collins
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 12:54:37 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 9:42 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-28

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Mike Buwalda

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
So Enbridge buys another gas company now we have to pay for it, that's not right. The only thing happening here is
consumer choices are taken away and gives Enbridge a reason to raise our rates. Monopolies are BAD

-- Attachment --
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